
Good Morning! 
 
Congratulations to all on a successful opening night in front of a sell-out crowd!  The cast and crew were 
marvelous!  They all seemed to have a great time and the audience loved it!  I hear Froyo was a packed house as 
well! 
 
Call-times today: 12:30 and 6:00. Please bring water and a light snack. 
 
Both today and tomorrow at 1:00 we'll have before-show talks with elementary school students and girls scouts to 
give them a peak inside the peach-makings!  Several cast and crew members will get to share their stories with these 
students, so please make sure cast and crew are on-time. 
 
If you've not had a chance to see the photos that Stephanie Mennell took during dress rehearsal, please check out 
the Severna Park Voice link: 
 
http://www.severnaparkvoice.com/stories/photo-gallery-spms-presents-james-and-the-giant-peach,27826 
 
Kathy 
 
 


